
august ix, 1950

Mr. Kudolf G. Zepeda, President,
Arizona Bamters1 Association,
316 Security Building,
Phoenix, Arizona.
Dear iir. .̂epeda:

In accordance with your request in your letter 
of august 12 Mr. Eccles has asked me to forward to you the 
photographic print of him and a biographical sketch which you 
wish to use in connection with your Convention publicity.
After the picture has served it purpose it will be appreciated 
if you will return it.

Very truly yours,

VaLois Egbert,
Secretary to Mr. M. S. £ccles.
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